
	

	

	

	

	

Relocation	Announcement	
	

We	are	pleased	to	announce	our	office	will	be	relocating	on	April	1,	2017.	Please	
note	our	new	office	address	listed	below.	We	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	
to	express	our	apperception	for	your	support	of	Kleckner	Audiology.	

New	Address	Location	

3131	College	Height	Blvd		
Suite	2600	
Allentown,	PA	18104	
	
Phone-610-435-8299	
Fax-	610-435-1940	
		
	
Best	Regards,	
	
Kleckner	Audiology	
	


